July 31, 1961

Mr. Eric F. Engbrecht

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 2045

Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

We are returning herewith Forms C-103 in connection
with the setting of the 11 3/4" O.D. casing and the 8 5/8"
O.D. casing. We have stated the weight of the casing on
these forms.

In your letter dated July 26, 1961, you asked for the type

of the casing. Inasmuch as we specified on the forms as
originally submitted that the 11 3/4" casing was spiral

weld and that the 8 5/8'" casing was seamless, we are unable

to determine what you mean by the type.

If this information is not sufficient, we would appreciate
your advising us.

Very truly yours,

JAMES P, DUNIGAN

-

J. B. Harrell, Jr.
JBHjr/ao
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